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Docket 50-341
AMS No. Rill-88-A-001

The Detroit Edison Company
ATIN: W. S. Orser

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Ceneration

6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Dear Mr. Orser:
-

This refers to your letter dated June 27, 1988, in response to our letter
dated May 27, 1988, concerning the allcaed discrimination of an employee for
having engaged in protected activities. A former employee alleged that he was
_ improperly reassigned because he had raised safety concerns while performing
his duties at the Enrico Fermi Nuclear Plant. After ieviewing the information
provided, we have concluded that there is insufficient evidence to
substantiate his allegation. Therefore, we have determined that enforcement
act' is not appropriate in this case.

No response to this letter is required. In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of
the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be ple:ed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
.. .,

_

'A. Bert Davis,
Regional Administrator

See Attached Distribution
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Dist ribJ111on:

cc w/ enclosure:
D. R. Gipson, Assistant Vice

President & Manager Nuclear
Production

John Tibai, Super sor
of Compliance

P. A. Marquardt. orporate
Legal Depart,.eni

DCD/DCB (RIOS)
OC/LfDCC
Resident inspector Rlll
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Michigan Department of

Public Health
Monroe County Office of

Civil Preparedness
fermi, LPM, NRR


